
Dear SNUCMAA Committee, 
 

Thank you so much for choosing me to be a recipient of this generous scholarship this 
year. It really means a lot to me that a group of medical alumni from such a prestigious school 
see potential in me to also become a great doctor, and support my endeavors to save lives and 
bring others back to health. I have never once doubted this career path for myself, and as I 
complete my last year as an undergraduate before entering medical school, I cannot wait to 
make my dream career as a doctor become a reality with each day. With this dream of my 
comes a daunting financial burden that is greatly alleviated by SNUCMAA’s generosity, and for 
that I am extremely grateful. Thank you so very much for supporting me and my future patients 
as I serve those in my Korean community here in the United States as well as others living in 
poverty in developing countries around the world.  

 
 
Best regards, 
Emily KIm 
 


